
Good afternoon,  
I would just like to put on record mine and my family’s objection to the proposed quarry 
in Lea Castle. Bringing my family to the area for the clean air after after twin girls born at 
26 weeks in Birmingham. We were told an area like this would be perfect for our 
daughters who have chronic lung disease. The worry and concern this quarry and its 
potential health hazards in the clean air it could bring for your twins has dont nothing 
but cause us stress and concern. This beautiful area and beautiful green belt area is 
needed to be preserved for the future of this country and even though the previous 
inspector made a few errors on his judgment, 99% of it was still the same and so the 
decision should still be the same based on that alone. I trust that of a fair inspection will 
find this.  
 
Kind regards  
Joe Harvey  
 
2 Red Oak drive  
Lea Castle  
Kidderminster  
DY10 3GH 
 


